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Dear Parent/Carer           6 June 2022
               
RESIDENTIAL RETREAT AT THE BRIARS, CRICH - Y10 IN THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 
 
I hope to take a group of students to the Diocesan Youth Centre, Crich (‘The Briars’) and your child has expressed an interest in 
being part of the experience.  In past years it has proved to have been a popular, positive and beneficial visit enabling young 
people to mature both socially and spiritually.  We will leave school on Monday 6th Feb 2023 at 3.15pm and return on Friday 10th 
Feb 2023, during lesson 5.  This is a Year 10 residential, but we are letting you know now in order to support you in spreading 
the payments out for the retreat.  
 
This retreat is classed as an optional extra visit for which the school is allowed to make a charge.  The cost of the visit is £230 per 
student and this includes all transport, accommodation and food.  We will travel via coach to The Briars Catholic Youth 
Retreat Centre, Crich Common, Crich, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 5BW. Please be aware that there are a limited number of 
spaces for this trip. If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, please contact Mr Gregory for details of the support available 
on the following email tgregory@christtheking.notts.sch.uk.  
 
To secure your place on the retreat you will need to return the slip below and pay the £70 non-refundable the deposit via 
sQuid. The slip and form will need to be returned by 30th June. Following this, the payment schedule outlined below will 
need to be met: 
 
Monday 4th July 2022– non-refundable deposit - £70 
Friday 1st Oct 2022– £80: 2nd payment 
Friday 11th Nov 2022 – £80: 3rd payment 
 
If you have any questions about any aspect of the retreat, then please do not hesitate to contact me on 0115 955 6262 or 
email me at ewalton@christtheking.notts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
      
Mrs Eddy Walton 
DoL Catholic Life and Mission 
             
 
Christ the King CVA – Year 10 Residential Retreat at The Briars 
 
I agree to pay the deposit for my child …………………………………. to attend the Year 10 Briars Retreat and agree to pay the 
remaining balance by the dates given in this letter. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………   Date: ……………………………………… 
To secure a place on this trip a non-returnable deposit of £70.00 is needed by the 4th July 2022.  Full payment will be due by 
Nov 11th 2022 and all payments are non-refundable.  If there is a high demand for places, names will be drawn out of a hat, 
making it a fair selection process. 
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